Brennan, Charlotte

From: March, Jemma

Sent: 30 April 2018 10:33

To: Programme Officer

Cc: Phil Mileham; Jo Mills

Subject: Matter 12

Attachments: RE_ Dereham Green Infrastructure Strategy.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

For the attention of the Inspector,

| understand that Mr Needham has raised concerns with regard to Matter 12 and the status of the Dereham Green
Infrastructure Study and Implementation Strategy. It is the Councils preference that such matters be discussed
during the hearing sessions and that any correspondence between officers and Mr Needham on such matters are
only published where the Inspector considers this necessary to aid the discussion. Should the Inspector be minded
to publish Mr Needham’s emails, the Council requests that the response provided to Mr Needham regarding the
issue is also published in the interest of fairness (see attached).

Regards,
Jemma
Jemma March BA(hons), MA, MRTPI | Principal Planning Policy Officer/ Team Leader

Breckland District Council

DDI: 01362 656239 Mobile: 07901 864642

Email: jemma.march@capita.co.uk

Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE
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